WELPENHORDE DE WOUDWACHTERS
Smurfenkamp

The Hague, February 2022.
Dear Parents and Cubs,

From Wednesday evening 25 May to
Sunday afternoon May 29th we go on
Smurf camp.

This time we stay close to home and have
we Scout Center “De Eendenkoo1”
rented in the traditional Zuiderpark.

You can experience all kinds of things

in the Zuiderpark.

You have beautiful playing fields, cool
playgrounds, a swimming pool, possibilities
for skating, a hill area a

Petting zoo and much more.

De Eendenkooi itself also offers everything,
like bunk beds, an exciting island

IN DE BAN VAN GARGAMEL So we will ceranly not be bored.

The protagonists of our camp theme are the Smurfs and their nemesis Gargamel.
The wizard thinks he can find “The Philosopher's Stone” faster with

using the qualities of some Smurfs.

And one by one he tries to lure them into a trap.

For the Head Smurf there is only one thing to do and that is to ask for our help to
“The Philosopher's Stone” can be found earlier than Gargamel.

This year we can probably stay overnight again during the camp, but we have to

of course, keep in mind that this is not allowed again.

That's why we also want to keep the possibility open to experience the camp

without an overnight stay and that the cubs sleep at home.

The price of the camp will remain the same, because the rent for De Eendenkooi will stand.
And we want to have a fixed start time and a fixed pick-up time.

Probably from 9am to 9pm.

But as soon as more is known about Corona measures, you will hear more about this.

The leadership is looking forward to it and we hope
that your son or daughter will also join us on Smurf camp

With best regards,

Bert, Patricia, Valerie, Marc and Hindira.



